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Dear families,

The children at Holy Family are keen to support the annual shoebox appeal again this
year. As
we are mindful of the current financial climate, we are arranging this in a slightly different
way.
Rather than asking for a filled shoebox, we are allocating specific items to year groups.
Donations will then be used to compile shoeboxes, which will be managed by our House
Captains. We hope that this will be a more manageable way for families to make a
difference to others, should they wish to.

In order to ensure a balance of items, these have been allocated as follows:
Year R – Pens/pencils/crayons/chalk
Year 1 – Toiletries e.g. Toothbrush/toothpaste/soap/shampoo/shower gel
Year 2 – Gloves/mittens/socks/woolly hat/scarf
Years 3 & 4 – Small toy or game e.g. ball, toy vehicle, action figure, small soft toy, bubbles,
yoyo, cards, dominoes, stickers etc
Year 5 – Notebook/colouring book/activity book
Year 6 – Accessories e.g. brush, comb, hairgrips, hair bands, friendship bracelet

We would like to thank you, in advance, for your generosity and support.

Holy Family Team
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